[image: image1.png]SURREY COUNTY
FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION





FOOTBALL SEASON 2017 / 2018

Boys and girls in year two this term will be able to join The Chiddingfold FC Academy to form our Under 7 team.

Training is on Saturday mornings typically from 9.30am to 11am, on the main Coxcombe pitch by St Mary’s School, starting on September 9th. The sessions are based on having fun whilst learning to play the beautiful game. Everyone is welcome and it would be fantastic to see as many children as possible playing football for us this season.  
We will have over 140 members covering 9 year groups and have been running children’s football for over 30 years.  Our coaches are CRB Checked and FA qualified. 

If you are interested it would be great to have you come along. You can either turn up on Saturday with your child wearing suitable football attire, including shin pads, or if you would like more details please contact David Law via e-mail david@chiddingfoldfc-academy.co.uk or on 07469 882070
We also have some available spaces in other year groups including our Under 9s (year four). For more details please contact Richard Mollet via e-mail Richard.Mollet@relx.com
[image: image2.png]CHARTER STANDARD
cLuUB




[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]Chiddingfold Football Club Academy




www.chiddingfoldfc-academy.co.uk

